
 

 

 
 
 
 

What is the PTA and who can be a Member? 
The PTA is made up of several officers, committee members, our wonderful school staff, and 

volunteers. So, who can be a member? Are you a father, mother, protector, guardian, and/or a person 
who teaches at TM? If you answered YES, then we would like you to become a member.  Becoming a 

member does not automatically sign you up to volunteer. 
  

PTA Programs & Fundraising 
Our primary objective as a PTA is to provide our school with programs, resources, funds and services 

that will enrich and maximize the education of every child and to benefit the school. To meet this 
important objective, we fundraise. Here are a few programs that we sponsor and/or support: Student 

Activities, Veterans Day Breakfast, Staff Appreciation, STAAR Snacks, Spelling Bee, Reading 
Resources, Box Tops and various other programs and fundraisers throughout the year. 

 
 

Why YOU should get involved! 
The number one reason to join the PTA is to benefit your child, in doing so you also help the school.  
Being a member of the PTA is a great way to get be connected and know what is happening on our 

campus.  Parenting is not easy, PTA helps to tap into a network of parents just like yourself and share 
ideas, experiences and concerns.  Your membership in the PTA sends your children the message that 
they are important to you and that you want to become a part of their school.  Here at TM Intermediate, 

we strive for excellence and what better way than to become involved.  The PTA is a team effort in 
which we cannot succeed on our own.  We understand how busy life can be and we would love to have 
you become a member whether you can volunteer or not.  Your support and your PTA membership will 
help us to make this school year awesome.  We have planned some exciting events this year in hopes 
to get more parents involved in their children’s education.  We look forward to working with each and 

every one of you.  Please feel free to reach out to us anytime time at intermediatepta@tmisd.us.   
  

If you would like to join the PTA, you can get a membership form in the front office 
or visit http://www.joinpta.org. (membership for each school year begins on August 1st) 

 
 

We look forward to working with all of you this year to do some AWESOME things 
for our kids and staff at TM Intermediate! 
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